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Performance opportunities


Your band teacher will let you know when concerts are. Generally there is a winter and spring concert. Your student will perform at their own middle school, in combination with other schools in the district, and on the high school stage. The band may also play at selected assemblies or other school events. 


Looking ahead, the opportunities in high school include being part of the marching band, concert band, jazz band, or pit orchestra for the musical. 





Getting started


It is exciting for you and your student, and you learn more as you go. A great way to get involved is to answer your music teacher’s call to volunteer. They need help with uniform fittings at the beginning of the school year, with collecting permission slips, and numerous other small tasks that make a big difference. 


Join the BIB meetings, too.  You will learn more about the entire instrumental music program and see what this dedicated group of teachers, parents and students can achieve! 











If your child plays the percussion or tuba, chances are you have wondered if you are going to have to bring that instrument to school every band practice, as you have in 5th grade. NO! 


Larger instruments are available for your child to play. He or she will still want to have an instrument at home, and you may want to continue to rent, or talk to your child’s teacher about when would be the right time to purchase. Students in middle school often change instruments based on their desire and the needs of the band. Therefore, purchasing may not be recommended until later middle or high school. Your child’s teacher will be your best resource. 


Children who want to play percussion are advised to have a year of piano instruction so they are familiar with scales. 
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What about taking instruments to and from school?





FUNDRAISERS


While the Berkley School District is proud and extremely supportive of the band program, it takes fundraising efforts of the BIB to purchase equipment, larger instruments, uniforms, and assist in funding trips. 


BERKLEY INSTRUMENTAL BOOSTERS MEET EVERY FIRST MONDAY OF THE MONTH (SEPTEMBER TO JUNE)  AT 7 P.M. IN THE HIGH SCHOOL BAND ROOM. PARENTS OF GRADES 5-12 ARE INVITED TO ATTEND. 


Tag Days


This is the first and most important fundraiser of the school year. It takes place in October. All students are required to participate and they have a great time. They request donations outside local businesses while dressed in their new band uniform. 


Fruit and Nut sales


This is the second biggest fundraiser and takes place in November. Students are requested to sell high-quality fruit/nut products to family, friends and neighbors. 


























BIB is a non-profit organization whose  purpose is to raise funds and interest in the instrumental music programs offered by the Berkley School District.





Other


There are other fundraisers including 50/50 raffles at concerts, but the above are the two most important, and the ones that new middle school parents want to know about.


BIB Scholarships


If your student participates in both the Tag Days and Fruit/Nut sales fundraisers, he or she will be able to audition for a BIB scholarship. This may be used to pay for private lessons, instrument rental, music camp, or they may receive a gift certificate to spend at several local music or bookstores. It is a great opportunity for students to perform in front of judges as it prepares them for solo and ensemble auditions that they might what to do in 7th-12th grade through MSBOA (Michigan School Band Orchestra Association). 


Looking ahead, the BIB also provides several graduating seniors with scholarships ranging from $500 to $750. 


More questions?


This brochure is meant to answer questions you might have about the instrumental music program. If you feel there is something important that you’d like to see included, let us know. 


Sign up to receive emails at �HYPERLINK "http://tinyurl.com/bibdata"��http://tinyurl.com/bibdata�  or BIBblogger@gmail.com. 



































Congratulations! When your student selected to play an instrument in 5th grade, he or she also made a long-term investment. Music students at Berkley High School have a 100 percent graduation rate, and are among the brightest and most motivated young men and women. We hope your 5th grader will continue with band  in middle school. When students do, they have a built-in group of friends, and have opportunities to perform, travel and compete in a variety of settings. 


The transition to middle school band is often accompanied by many questions from both students and parents. This brochure will hopefully answer some of these questions, and serve as a guide to help you and your student. This isn’t intended to address music curriculum, your child’s band teacher will provide you with classroom expectations.  


We hope this helps you to get to know the instrumental music program. Friend Berkley Instrumental Boosters on Facebook for more information, or find us at � HYPERLINK "http://www.berkleyschools.org" ��www.berkleyschools.org�. 





What to expect from your instrumental music program 








